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Thursday 12 November 2020 - The new year will see a new location for Thorne Harbour Country’s 
Community Hub. Thorne Harbour Health is investing in Bendigo for 2021 — purchasing a new 
site just around the corner from its previous premises. 

Following in the footsteps of the Country Awareness Network (CAN), Thorne Harbour established 
a Bendigo-based service focused on preventing blood-borne viruses and sexually transmitted 
infections as well as supporting both people living with HIV (PLHIV) and LGBTI communities in 
the Loddon Mallee Region in February 2016. 

“After over 20 years of serving the community in Bendigo, the Country Awareness Network left 
some big shoes for us to fill, and I believe we’ve risen to the challenge,” said Thorne Harbour 
Health CEO Simon Ruth. 

“As we approach the fifth anniversary of Thorne Harbour Country, we’re excited to mark that 
milestone with a new site that will allow us to expand our reach and better serve the growing 
needs of our LGBTI communities and people living with HIV in the Loddon Mallee Region.”

The new two-storey site will allow Thorne Harbour Country to re-establish the Community 
Hub for peer workshops, events, and service delivery. The new location on Mundy Street is just 
around the corner from the program’s original site and the former home of CAN. 

“The Bendigo community is passionate about supporting LGBTI individuals and people living 
with HIV. We’ve been proud to work with the community over the years, and we’re excited to 
create a new space where they can be better supported and empowered to look after their 
ongoing health and wellbeing,” said Thorne Harbour Country Coordinator Claudia Validum.

“We hope the new site can serve as community centre for regional Victoria. After all, we know 
from the recent Victorian Population Health Survey that our LGBTI communities are located 
throughout the state,” added Simon Ruth.

The Thorne Harbour Country Community Hub is expected to open in early 2021 in time for the 
fifth anniversary of the program.
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Thorne Harbour Health
200 Hoddle Street
Abbotsford VIC 3067
P 61 3 9865 6700
F 61 3 9826 2700
Toll Free 1800 134 840

Positive Living Centre
51 Commercial Road
South Yarra VIC 3141
P 61 3 9863 0444
F 61 3 9820 3166
Toll Free 1800 622 795

Centre Clinic 
Rear of 77 Fitzroy Street
St Kilda VIC 3182
P 61 3 9525 5866
F 61 3 9525 3673

PRONTO! / Equinox
175 Rose Street
Fitzroy VIC 3065
P 61 3 9416 2889

SAMESH
57 Hyde Street
Adelaide SA 5000 
P 61 8 7099 5300

Thorne Harbour Country
56/60 King Street	
Bendigo VIC 3551 
P 61 3 4400 9000
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